
What are we up to next? 

 

 Learning about improper fractions and 

mixed numbers in maths. 

 Learning how to write and follow 

instructions. 

 French vocabulary centred Au Cafe. 

 Discussing “Healthy Me” in PHSE. 

 Roman style mosaics & printing in Art – 

beginning to study how mosaics were 

created and planning for a mosaic 

print. 

 In maths we will be beginning our unit 

on fractions including mixed numbers 

and improper fractions. 
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BROCKHAM NATURE RESERVE Wildlife Garden 
Survey 

Sorbus Learning CIC is a not-for-profit 
organisation, based in Brockham, which helps 
communities connect with nature. They are 
busy building the community garden at the 
moment but, they also have a new project for 
2023 - Brockham Nature Reserve, working with 
residents and local organisations to make space 
for nature in village greenspaces to improve the 
biodiversity of community green spaces, 
recreation grounds, road verges and gardens. 
A short garden survey is the start of their 
project, for our school and local community. 
We would really appreciate it if all families 
were able to fill in the survey - maybe go out 
into the garden together to look at what insects 
and birds you can see and to record how your 
garden works for wildlife. 
Please go to the following link to complete the 
survey. 
https://forms.office.com/e/akXg8ds8Pp 
 

 

 

 
This week homework will be a Year 4 maths 

activity mat with 8 sections to complete. 

PLEASE let us know if your child is having difficulty 

with accessing the online resources; otherwise, we 

encourage you to ensure that your child practises 

the tasks regularly. 

https://www.spellzone.com/login/login.cfm 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to all 

of the children in Year 4 

who delivered a 

fantastic assembly in 

front of the whole 

school. Despite their 

nerves they all delivered 

their lines with pride and 

authority - fabulous 

message. 
 

  

 

 

As part of our Outdoor Learning Curriculum, this 
year, Year 4 are involved in a project run by Surrey 

Wildlife Trust called ‘Wilder Schools’. This is 
something that the Trust offer free for schools and in 
all they will be supporting the school for 3 Years in 

further developing our Outdoor Learning curriculum. 

 

The children are invited to wear 

MUFTI with a native wildlife 

theme on Wednesday 8th March. 

https://forms.office.com/e/akXg8ds8Pp
https://www.spellzone.com/login/login.cfm
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student

